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September 16, 2025 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
 
San Juan County supports KZMU Moab Public Radio’s grant application to fund a Mobile 
Broadcasting Unit (MBU). The MBU will increase KZMU’s impact in San Juan County, located in 
its vast 3-county listening area through their newest frequency, 90.7FM. The MBU would allow 
the station to connect with our community, especially in rural, remote areas of San Juan County 
including the Navajo Nation.  
 
This project has the potential to help businesses, nonprofits, and individuals in San Juan County 
through live simulcasts of local events and through the creation of public affairs programming, 
relevant news, and other content that hands the mic to locals to share their stories. 
 
The MBU would increase exposure for San Juan County businesses, nonprofits, and produce 
content by and for locals. Please accept this letter as a firm commitment of our support for this 
project and the positive social, economic, and community impacts it would bring to San Juan 
County. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Silvia Stubbs 
Commission Chair 
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